
We appreciate that everyone is adapting to accessing online learning from home. These sessions are additional for families and provide 

an informal setting for learning at home. 

East Ayrshire staff are offering families the opportunity to come and join us for a range of live online sessions. These fun sessions have been designed to support your family throughout 

lockdown. Starting Tuesday 26th January, Join any of the sessions via a computer using the link below or by typing the room number into your vscene app on your phone. 

Morning sessions:     Computer Link - https://app.vscene.net/r/J63uvCQDba      Phone - Vscene Mobile App – 1448452 (no PIN required) 

Afternoon sessions:     Computer Link - https://app.vscene.net/r/BcFPkKBfth      Phone - Vscene Mobile App – 1451130  (no PIN required) 
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